
ERP/SIS Update 

July 11, 2016 
 

 For the month of June, 2016, the ERP/SIS Coordinator has the following updates: 

 A Workflow Process/System Process file is being compiled.  

 Dynamics GP is continuing to progress with the installation of the system onto the servers and 

the test environment being built.  

 U4SM will now take that information back to their programmers and developers to begin the 

configuration for Vernon College. The next step is for U4SM to review the submitted workflows 

and processes.  

 The Data Dictionary is being compiled for use with the data migration process.  

 Two more Problem Finders will be awarded for the month of July. If you would like to 

participate in the Problem Finder Program, please report any system problems you run across to 

one of the Implementation Team Members (Ivy Harris, Criquett Lehman, Amanda Raines, Mindi 

Flynn, or Melissa Elliott).  

 


